
Perth Elks Lodge # 362 
 

Newsletter for April 2022 
 

Events Calendar: 
     April 14 at 6 PM     Regular monthly meeting 
             22 at 5 PM     Meet and Greet for Elks of  Canada Grand ER Maurice Koszman 
                                  This includes an informal dinner at 7 PM 
                                  Menu: A Half  BBQ Chicken, salads, rolls and Cake and Ice Cream 
             23 at 9 PM     Annual meeting of  the NB Elks Association at Perth Elks 
     May    4 at 5 PM      Monthly Executive Meeting 
             12 at 6 PM     Regular monthly meeting 
     June    4 at  7PM      Gathering of  the Scott's Breakfast 
 
Grand Exalted Ruler to be at Perth Elks on April 22 and 23 
         You are invited to attend the "Meet and Greet" that we are having on Friday, April 22 from 
5 to 9 PM. There will be a social time at first and then we will serve BBQ chicken and salads at 7 
PM. Keep in mind that the meal will be served buffet style and it will be very informal  
          Cost of  the meal is $10.00 
          Please contact us as soon as possible for reservations for the dinner. 
          There will be entertainment with Aaron Crain 
 
We want a large contingent of  Perth Elks Lodge Members to attend the NB Elks Association 
AGM on Saturday AM from 8:30 AM until 1 PM with lunch included. 
          We will not be having many people at the Provincial Association Meeting from Moncton, 
Woodstock or Fredericton. There will be several from Centreville so we would like at least 25 to 
attend from Perth Elks Lodge. 
 
May is National Better Hearing and Speech Month 
          On Tuesday, April 19 there will be a Speech and Hearing Webinar. This will give interested 
people an opportunity to Brainstorm for activities that Lodges could have to call attention to the 
fact there is in fact several children born every day with Hearing and Speech deficiencies. In 
addition, we could use these activities to raise some funds to assist these children 
 
Election of  Officers for 2022-23 at May Meeting 
          The nominating committee will be presenting a list of  officers for the coming year at the 
meeting tonight.  
          The Election will take place at the Regular Meeting on Thursday, May 12 followed by the 
Installation at the same meeting 
 
Diane Hatheway now Wellness Committee Chair 
          Diane is asking that you contact her when you hear of  a member being ill, in the Hospital 
or having surgery. We typically send them a card and make other members aware. 
 

Don't forget to mark July 9 on your calendar as the day of  our 70th Anniversary 
Celebration. We want you there. 

 
Fraternally yours, 

 
          


